
 
Good morning Chair Davis, Vice-Chair Dumais, and esteemed members of the House Economic 

Matters Committee. I am here today to present HB677: Baltimore County - Alcoholic Beverages - Board 

of License Commissioners – Qualifications.  

This legislation is simple and straightforward. If passed, it would require that each member of 

the Board of License Commissioners would have to reside in Baltimore County. This is something most 

other jurisdictions have built into their Board’s rules and regulations, but as it stands it is not something 

required in Baltimore County. This legislation would remedy that.  

Thank you for your time and I urge a favorable report on HB677. 

 


